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---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE
OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---
Dear Mayor and Council Members,
I urge  you to reconsider implementing the proposed Residential Tenancy Ordinance.  I am a
small-time landlord and own a fourplex.  Why does the city need to go beyond what is
mandated in AB 1482?  Doing so would cause further confusion to all parties involved, and
increase expenses to the landlord.  I hope you will reconsider making the Residential Tenancy
Ordinance permanent.

Thank you,
Jeff Slavitz




